
School Council 14th January 2019 

Eddie  
Seashells 

Seth  
Rainbowfish 

Ivan  
Pufferfish 

Lucas  
Dolphins 

Lily  
Starfish 

Alfie  
Jellyfish 

Elliot  
Deep Sea Divers 

Jaiden  
Pelicans 

Luke  
Emperor Penguins 

Ari  
Mimic Octopods 

William  
Admiral 

Arlo  
Commodore 

 Mrs Hughes explained that Zach is no longer 

at our school so Elliot is now the 

representative for Deep Sea Divers.  

 We talked about playtimes and the new 

playground equipment and some children 

were worried that not all children were looking 

after the equipment. We discussed what could 

be done about this and the school council 

thought it would be a good idea to lead an 

assembly to remind children about playground 

rules and behaviour. 

 We again discussed the need for some way 

for children who are sad or lonely outside to let 

others know. It was decided that we would 



again talk to the PTFA about purchasing a 

friendship stop. 

 The children said that they were continuing to 

enjoy the new playground games that Mr 

Porter (the new sports coach) had taught 

them. 

 Mrs Hughes explained that we were looking to 

see how much it would cost to have the netball 

court lines repainted. Once this was done it 

was decided to use the raffle money from 

Christmas to purchase new netball posts. 

 One council member said that he thought that 

giving out sweets on children’s birthdays was 

an unhealthy thing to do. There was some 

discussion and the idea was put forward to 

write to parents and see what they thought 

about it. 

 Mrs Hughes was reminded that she needed to 

update the photograph board. 

 It was decided that we would write to the 

PTFA to thank them for all of their hard work 

and support. 

There was no other business so the meeting was 

closed. 

 

The next meeting is planned for 27th April 2020 


